Box 975 Chapel Hill, North Carolina September 25, 1963

Col. Harold V. Ellingson, Commander USAF School of Aviation Medicine Brooks Air Force Base San Antonio, Texas

Dear Colonel Ellingson:

A resume of my experience and education is enclosed. I am interested in re-entering the Air Force if assignments in the field of aerospace medicine were available. One possibility would seem to be an Air Force internship followed by active duty if there were some assurance of participating in Flight Surgeon's training and/or aerospace activities. Any information, comments or sources of information on this subject would be appreciated.

Respectfully,

William Thornton

Enclosure